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Friday 9th March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are aiming to launch a new page for Trawden Forest Primary School on Facebook. 

The purpose of the page will be to help improve communication with all our parents and to provide information and updates quickly and easily. The page will also act as an advertising tool for the wider community to help promote the fabulous work we do in School.

The Facebook page will have restrictions placed upon it; this is to ensure that all our children are safeguarded whilst also protecting the image of the school. The Facebook page can be found at www.facebook.com/trawden-forest-primary-school. 

To ensure you receive updates on your timeline (wall) remember to click the “like” button on our page.

We will regularly add updates, for your information and will also add photographs to share what the     children have been doing. Children’s names will NOT be posted. 

I am sure that our Facebook page will prove to be very popular. However, please do not be offended if members of staff do not accept you as a “friend” on their own personal account. As a school we feel that this measure for privacy and professionalism is appropriate. 

We have checked in the office that your internet/media permission slips have all been signed and are up to date. However, if you do not wish for a photograph including your child to be posted on our page then please let Mrs Valentine know on Monday morning.
Thank you for your continued support and if you have any further questions then please speak to myself or a member of staff.

Yours sincerely,

 LJStinchon
Mrs L. J. Stinchon                                                                                                                                                        Headteacher 



